ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Nov. 20th, 2023

Good morning Carson Graham,

It is that time of year when we host our Christmas Dinner here at Carson Graham. We will be preparing dinner for up to 400 people living in the poverty cycle. We need up to student 100 volunteers to help set up, prepare food, serve, clean, and take down. We are also looking for entertainers and MCs for the event. The dinner is on December 16th.

If you like to help others, take part in an amazing event, please come to our meeting in Mr. Olsons room this Thursday at lunch.

On Friday evening, the Carson Graham Senior Girls Volleyball team was unfortunately eliminated from their bid to qualify for the Provincial Championships, losing in the Zone Championship Finals to Handsworth Secondary. It was a hard-fought battle, and your Eagles displayed amazing resilience in getting themselves to the school's first ever Zone Championship Finals appearance, of which we are all extremely proud of them for accomplishing. The coaches would like to recognize the dedication of all of the players and the positive environment which they created, making this season an unforgettable one for everyone involved. The growth and development that this team displayed throughout the season will undoubtedly serve them well moving forward in to next year's competition. Hold your heads high, Eagles. We will return with a vengeance!

Hey Grads! It's your grad write-up time! It's that time of the year again where you write your final thoughts and encouraging messages for your last year of high school. You can get your write-up forms from the main office, counselling office, or the yearbook room in D106. Please write your write-up using school-appropriate language, but make sure to have fun writing it. It will be November 30th. Submit your write-up to csgyearbook@sd44.ca.